
 

 

 Strong West Urine Microscopic:  

New Orderable Test 

 

Date: December 10th, 2024 

Effective Date: December 18th, 2024 
 
Urine microscopic testing will be performed on-site at the Strong West laboratory for the Strong West Emergency 
Department only starting December 18th, 2024. Urinalysis testing will be standardized between Strong West and 
Strong Memorial Hospital, eliminating need for the SWUA (Strong West Urinalysis) test in favor of the UAR 
(Urinalysis with Reflex to Microscopic) test. SWUA will become obsolete. For urinalysis dipstick testing with reflex to 
urine microscopic testing, please order UAR. 
 
 
Collection, storage and testing of samples will follow the same criteria as SWUA testing. Please refer to UAR in the 
University of Rochester Test Index for details. 
 
Performed: Strong West: Sun-Sat. 
 
Reporting TAT: 2 hours. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Jim Lee, Director of the Strong West Lab at any of the methods listed 
below or Geoffrey Harris, Lab Manager for Strong Memorial Hospital Core Lab and Strong West Lab. 
 
 
From:  Jim Lee, MD 
Assistant Professor, Department of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine (SMD) 
University of Rochester Medical Center 
Phone: (585) 275-8843 
Email: Jim_Lee@urmc.rochester.edu 
 
Geoffrey Harris, MSBA, MLS(ASCP) 
Lab Manager, Hematology and Chemistry Labs, URMC Labs 
601 Elmwood Ave Box 626 
Rochester, NY 14642 
Phone: (585) 275-2435 
Email: Geoffrey_Harris@urmc.rochester.edu 
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